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Dear Colleagues
Please find attached for your consideration the Preamble and Service Model Elements documents that
have been endorsed by the Barrett Adolescent Strategy: Expert Clinical Reference Group (ECRG). These
documents are the ECRG's proposed elements and recommendations for Adolescent Extended Treatment
and Rehabilitation Services in Queensland.
 
As a member of the Planning Group, please take the time to review the documents prior to our meeting on
Wednesday, 15 May 2013. Our task will be to review each recommendation and identify actions moving
forward. A table has been attached to assist in your review process.
 
Importantly, these documents remain confidential to the Barrett Adolescent Strategy and should not be
disseminated or discussed outside the Planning Group membership.
 
Can I take this opportunity to sincerely thank the ECRG for their significant commitment and contribution to
this process.
I look forward to our discussions on Wednesday.
Regards
Sharon
 
 
Sharon Kelly
Executive Director
Mental Health and Specialised Services

West Moreton Hospital and Health Service

Chelmsford Avenue, Ipswich, QLD 4305
PO Box 878, Ipswich, QLD 4305
www.health.qld.gov.au
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Any unauthorised use, alteration, disclosure, distribution or review of this email is strictly prohibited. The information contained in this
email, including any attachment sent with it, may be subject to a statutory duty of confidentiality if it relates to health service matters.
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Although Queensland Health takes all reasonable steps to ensure this email does not contain malicious software, Queensland
Health does not accept responsibility for the consequences if any person's computer inadvertently suffers any disruption to services,
loss of information, harm or is infected with a virus, other malicious computer programme or code that may occur as a
consequence of receiving this email.

Unless stated otherwise, this email represents only the views of the sender and not the views of the Queensland Government.
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